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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 7:46 AM

To: 'Simmara Smith'

Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 521 Forest St, CRT1705

Ms. Smith, 

 

I will not be able to reschedule you as you have not attended the original hearing on January 

17.  It was laid over at Council to today to be heard.  Next step is to go to the City Council on 

April 5, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Simmara Smith [mailto:SIMMARA@msn.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 5:31 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Re: 521 Forest St, CRT1705 

 

Hi Mai,  

 

I apologize for the late notice, but I have a work commitment that has come up for tomorrow that I must 

attend.  

 

Can this be rescheduled? If not, please let me know my next steps.  

 

Thank you,  

Simmara Smith  

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 11:20 AM 
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To: simmara@msn.com 

Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 521 Forest St, CRT1705  

  

Hi Ms. Smith, 

Per your request, I have rescheduled your assessment to Tuesday, March 21, 2017 at 9:00 

a.m. in Room 330 City Hall. 

  

Leanna: 

Please enter a file for hearing.  

  

Thank you! 

  
  

  

  

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 
Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
  

 

  

  


